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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded 

to Savannah Highway and Hughes Road in Charleston shortly before 6:30 a.m. on Tuesday, 

September 3, 2024, for reports of a county vehicle collision with injuries.  

 

A Charleston County EMS unit was traveling northbound on Savannah Highway when a car 

attempted to cross over Savannah Highway from Hughes Road. The car failed to yield to the 

right-of-way, causing the county EMS unit to hit the side of the car. A third vehicle, a Mack 

tractor, was hit when the car and the EMS unit were coming to a final stop. The EMS unit was 

not transporting any patients at the time of the collision, nor were lights and sirens being used. 

 

The driver of the car hit was transported to the Medical University of South Carolina (MUSC) 

with life-threatening injuries. No other injuries were reported. 

 

The CCSO Traffic Until will continue to investigate the collision. 


